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Dear colleagues, 

 

it is our pleasure to inform you that, in the framework 

of the Erasmus + Programme, the University of Pisa is 

organizing an International Staff Training Week to be 

held on 19-23 JUNE in Pisa. 

 

The training week will focus on "Best Practices in 

Internationalization" and is open to all kind of 

technical/administrative staff. It will include a 

presentation of the University of Pisa and of its 

International Office as well as visits to several 

departments and a workshop on best practices and their 

implementation in our different universities. Of 

course, the participants will have some time to 

introduce their own universities, highlighting their 

strong and weak points, in order to better understand 

where the best practices need to be adopted and what we 

all can do to have them working properly. 

 

June is a special month for Pisa, since we host the so 

called "Giugno Pisano" (Pisan June), a period rich in 

events and historical parades. 

For example, on June 16 there will be the "Luminara", a 

magic night when all the buildings facing the river are 

covered with candles in small glass jars, and on June 

18 the "Regatta of the Ancient Sea Republics", in which 

teams from the cities of Amalfi, Genoa, Venice and Pisa 

compete on the Arno river rowing on old wooden boats. 

So please, consider coming to Pisa three days before 

http://unipi.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0240237b8640295c378ea19fa&id=f0be94c437&e=ed1162c1e8


 

the Staff Training Week starts, and staying a couple of 

days more to enjoy the "Gioco del Ponte" (Battle of 

the Bridge) on the 24! 

 

But of course you will also have the chance to 

experience the many artistic masterpieces the city 

offers, together with a taste of true Tuscany lifestyle 

& cuisine. And don't forget you will be close to the 

Leaning Tower and "Under the Tuscan Sun"… 

 

Please find attached the application form; do not 

hesitate to contact us at cooperations@unipi.it in case 

you need further information or explanation.  The 

attached video will provide you with a flavour of the 

city and an overall idea of our city-wide campus 

structure. A detailed schedule of the Week will be sent 

over the next month. 

 

 

Looking forward to meeting you in Pisa, 

 

The staff - International Cooperation Office. 
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